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                                                                                                                                        VIOLAH TARUS 
                                                                                                                                         P.O BOX 76120 

                                                                                                                                          NAIROBI.
                                                                                                                                        DATE: 20/3/2023
Dear sir/madam, 

REF: APPLICATION FOR A JOB VACANCY IN YOUR COMPANY
Please accept this letter as an expression of my interest in working in your organization. I am a highly motivated and progress focused in management and marketing in hospitality with a long standing background in this industry. With a track record of initiative and dependability I here devised strategic initiatives which I believe will prove valuable to your organization.
Please take a moment to review my attached resume and credentials. I would greatly appreciate to speak with you regarding my candidacy. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards 

Viola Tarus 
The Ndemi Place
Ndemi Close, off Ndemi Road; P.O. Box 761200-00508 Nairobi
Tel:+254 20 2518970; Mobile: +254 720 226860
reservations@ndemiplace.com
www.ndemiplace.com
www.facebook.com/theNdemiPlace
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